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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Local waste collection company J. P. Mascaro & Sons was recently awarded a five-year 

$1.2 million contract to provide once-per-week recycling and waste collection services 

for residents in the Borough of North Catasauqua, Northampton County.  The contract 

will take effect on January 1, 2016, and Mascaro will continue to service the North 

Catasauqua contract out of its Lehigh Valley Division, located in Allentown, which has 

an infrastructure of 75 collection vehicles and 100 employees, that serves numerous 

municipalities, institutions, and commercial and industrial customers in the greater 

Lehigh Valley area. 

 Speaking on the new contract award, Sam Augustine, Director of Sales, noted, 

“This is the third consecutive contract that we have been awarded in the Borough of 
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North Catasauqua.  Obviously, our company has provided its residents with excellent 

service and Council chose to stick with us over the next five years.  We appreciate the 

award and look forward to continuing to serve North Catasauqua Borough.” 

 J. P. Mascaro & Sons, founded and headquartered in Montgomery County, 

Pennsylvania, is one of the largest privately-owned waste service companies in the 

country and is an industry leader.  For more information about the company, its 

facilities, and services, visit its website at www.jpmascaro.com.  

 

http://www.jpmascaro.com/

